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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

 

 

Tomorrow  

13th December. 

Last day of school this 

year. 

 

Tuesday 29th January 

The office will be open 

for the collection and 

payment of student 

stationery orders. 

 

Monday 4th February 

2019 

School resumes for 

Pre-primary through 

Year 6. 

Kindergarten will 

begin on Tuesday 5th 

February. 

 

 

 

We would like to 
acknowledge the 

Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would also like to pay respect to the Elders 

26 Grandpre Crescent, Hamilton Hill 6163 
 9418 1622 

Email: Southwell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Web: www.southwellps.wa.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

 

Tomorrow, Thursday13th December 

is the last day of school for this year. 

 

Monday 4th February 2019, school resumes for Pre-

primary through Year 6 students. 

Kindergarten will begin on Tuesday 5th February. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say that I am 

excited for the coming school year and would like to 

extend my wishes for a safe and happy holiday. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Elizabeth Melville 

 

Principal. 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

 


